Subject: Re: [Independent Review] Letter from Altanovo Domains Limited to the BAMC dated 3 June

2022

Date: June 10, 2022

From: Independent Review

de Gramont, Alexandre <Alexandre.deGramont@dechert.com>, Ali, Arif

To: <Arif.Ali@dechert.com>, Blackburn, James S. <James.Blackburn@arnoldporter.com>, J

ohnston, Ronald L. <Ronald.Johnston@arnoldporter.com>, Steven Marenberg (stevenmarenberg@paulhastings.com) <stevenmarenberg@paulhastings.com>

Dear Altanovo Domains Limited, Nu Dotco, LLC and Verisign, Inc.,

The Board Accountability Mechanisms Committee (BAMC) has reviewed Altanovo Domains Limited's 3 June 2022 letter seeking a two-week extension to provide submissions for the BAMC's consi deration as part of the BAMC's evaluation of the allegations related to .WEB as set forth in the BAMC's 19 May 2022 letter.

BAMC members find the extension request reasonable. Accordingly, all parties' initial submissions are expected to be submitted via email to independent review@icann.org by 29 July 2022, and reply submissions are expected by 29 August 2022. The remaining parameters set forth in the BAMC's 19 May 2022 letter, including scope, length, and format of the submissions, remain applicable.

Best regards,

ICANN 12025 Waterfront Dr., Suite 300 Los Angeles, CA 90094